
Subject: Senior Active Doctors proposal
Date: Monday, 23 May 2011 9:47:59 AM

Dear Sir/Madam, 
As a recently retired doctor I write to fully support the proposal for a 
Senior Active Doctor category as being put forward by the Australian 
Doctors' Fund. I can see no real drawbacks in such a proposal  and 
many benefits - to the retired doctors and especially to the Australian 
community as a whole. There is a shortage of doctors in our community 
now and the contribution, in even small measures, of doctors who have 
retired from paid medical work should be encouraged. I will not go over 
the proposal here as I know that it has been sent to you,and I also 
know that it does have sufficient safeguards in it.
Yours faithfully,




